
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 9th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

My name is Nina and I am the SENDCo at Tottenhall Infant School.  My role is 

to coordinate the support for pupils at our school with Special Educational 

Needs.   

 

If your child is due to start with us this September and they have additional 

needs or if you have any concerns, please contact us as soon as possible so that 

we can work together to support your child with their transition into our school.  

  

If you would like more information about how we support children at Tottenhall 

please see the SEND area on our website 

https://www.tottenhall.enfield.sch.uk/pastoral-support/   

  

  

Kind regards, 

  

  

Nina Dean 

SENDCo 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 


